
PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Greenville County Council during the live 

streamed meeting in the Council Chambers at 301 University Ridge, Greenville,  on Tuesday, December 6, 2022, 

 at 6:00 p.m.,  (or as soon thereafter as other hearings are concluded),  for the purpose of determining 

whether the boundaries of the Greater Greenville Sanitation District should be enlarged to include those 

certain properties located at 11 Greenwood Avenue and 1240 Altamont Road, Greenville, for the purpose of 

collecting and disposing of refuse, garbage and trash within Greenville County.   

 

The new boundary lines to result for the Greater Greenville Sanitation District would include the following 

Tax Map Numbers (TMS#): 11 Greenwood Avenue (0278000100202 & 0278000100200) and 1240 Altamont 

Road (0462000100500).  A map of the new boundaries and legal descriptions are available in the County 

Council Office. 

 

The reason for the proposed enlargement is to provide for the orderly collection and disposal of refuse. 

No additional bonds will be issued by the district, nor will there be any change in the commission or in 

the personnel of the present commission of the Greater Greenville Sanitation District.  

 

Anyone wishing to speak during this public hearing will need to register on-site during the 30 minutes prior 

to the start of the meeting.  Any person interested in this matter may appear and be heard. 

 

 
GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL 
By: Willis Meadows 

        Chair, County Council 
 
 

Advertise For Three Consecutive Weeks: 

November 18 
November 25 
December 2 


